
 

 

Neighbors Helping Neighbors 

The Circle D Civic Association's Neighbors Helping Neighbors volunteers recently completed their 
first project since the program started last month. The project was to cut about a half acre of foot tall 
grass for a Circle D owner who does not have the equipment or physical capacity to mow. The heavy 
July rains meant that the yard got ahead of the owner. The owner responded with the following: "I'm 
a happy resident blessed to have such kind neighbors to help me."  

On behalf of CDCA leadership, thank you to Bennie Fore and his 12 year old son Bryce who helped 
with no complaints. Bennie even made the additional donation of paying for some weed whacking 
when his trimmer was not up to the task. Thanks also to Anna Corley for documenting the project 
with the attached before and after pictures. 

Submitted by Doug Marousek, ACC Chair 
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